
 

←Registration required 

July 7, 2020 (Tue.) 9:00-11:00 

Zoom Meeting 
The CEGLOC FD committee will hold the second Kakenhi Seminar for non-Japanese Researchers. The              

event will be carried out through a Zoom meeting in English and is open to all faculty and researchers who are                     
interested in drafting successful Kakenhi/JSPS grant applications. 

To register, click ​here​ or read the QR code . We will send you the Zoom 
meeting link later. 

 

 

Contact: CEGLOC FD Committee Chair, Ruth Vanbaelen  ​vanbaelen.ruth.gp@u.tsukuba.ac.jp  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020-3rd CEGLOC FD Event 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZV-QTZk2Ix95DhiOGhbGftZC_blhp9f-YGBGA-1iv3Atw6g/viewform
mailto:vanbaelen.ruth.gp@u.tsukuba.ac.jp

